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May 22, 1990

Dear Friend and Fellow-Futurist:

Albert Einstein was fond of saying, "Our heritage is not

something we inherit from our parents, but rather something

we borrow from our children."

On May 8th, Dade County won a victory for Environmental
Preservation that will help pay that debt. May I join future

generations in a deep sense of appreciation to you for the

part you played in that victory.

Surely more needs to be done on many fronts, but isn't it nice

to win one? Thank you!

Sincerely,

Harvey Ruvin


